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Oct. 18, 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Families, 
 
Thank you for your ongoing efforts to build community and help St. Celestine School 
thrive. I do have an ongoing request, which is increasing in importance as we enter 
colder weather. Please do not park on Wellington Street when dropping off. 
Traffic needs to flow through that area. Parking is available in the parking lot. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of St. Celestine School.  We look forward to the 
Halloween festivities, which include the costume parade, parties and the Junior High 
dance. Please remember to have all of your volunteer requirements completed prior to 
volunteering for the school. The office has been reaching out to interested volunteers 
with items that need completion. 
 
St. Celestine School continues to offer both academic and social opportunities for its 
students. These include the following: 

 Athletics 
 After Care clubs (which are in the process of being created) 
 Counseling Services (through Student Savvy) 
 Title I services 
 Choir 

 
 
Please mark your calendars for the following events: 

 October 25- Raffle Prize Winners announced (Please turn in your tickets, if you 
have not already done so.) 

 October 28- Trunk or Treat 
 October 31- Halloween Costume Parade at 8:40 AM (Weather Permitting) 
 Nov. 1 – All Saints Day Mass at 1:45PM 

 
Have a wonderful week. 
 
With Gratitude and Blessings, 
Sheila M. Klich 







Please join us for our monthly  

Pastries with the Principal 
Monday, October 23, 8am immediately following 
drop off. We’ll meet in the Annex. 
 
All guardians and parents are welcome for a 
monthly gathering with Ms. Klich to meet and 
discuss all things St. Celestine! Coffee and 
pastries will be served. 
 
Please RSVP at this link  
https://forms.gle/wbViJY2SGwjV8uwX7 
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